
FC72. REPRESENTATION OF ELECTED MEMBERS ON THE COMMUNITY
PLANNING LEADERSHIP BOARD

Council considered a report by the Chief Executive setting out the current membership
of the Community Planning Leadership Board and inviting Council to nominate
members to the Board.

Details were given of the current membership of the Community Planning Partnership
Leadership Board.  Following the abolition of the Central Scotland Joint Fire and
Rescue  and  Police  Boards  and  the  introduction  of  the  Council’s  new  decision  making
structure, nominations were sought for the Council’s representatives on the Board.  In
terms of the Board’s terms of reference, the Leader of the Council was the chair of the
Board.

Decision

Council agreed:-

1) that the Leader of the Council would  continue as chair of the Community
Planning Leadership Board;

2) to appoint, in addition, Councillors Blackwood, Meiklejohn and Nimmo to
the Leadership Board, and

3) to receive regular updates on the work of the Community Planning
Partnership and its Leadership Board.

Councillor Coleman rejoined the meeting following the previous item of business.


